
Week #12 Glad Park PS  
E-Bulletin: November  16 - 20  

---------------------------------​----- 

Remembrance Day  - ​Thank you to our students and staff for their creativity with painting rocks for our 
Remembrance Day displays.  When you come by the school you will notice a display below the flagpole 
to acknowledge the courage and sacrifice of those who served their country and to acknowledge our 
responsibility to work for the peace they fought hard to achieve.  

School Council Fundraising - ​Our school council has planned for two fundraisers this school year. It has 
been great to hear feedback from parents who have been purchasing masks through Oliver’s Labels, we 
appreciate your support.  
1) Oliver's Labels - ​This is a great way to ensure your child’s belongings come home and are easily 

identified. We have attached more information along with the  ordering link: 
http://www.oliverslabels.com/gladpark  

2) New Spirit Wear ​is on its way. Stay tuned for more information 

Health and Safety expectations - ​Everyone needs to do their part!!  During our morning announcements 
we have daily Health and Safety reminders.  Our staff continue to work diligently to ensure there are 
regular reminders and routines in place for our students.  A big thank you to our caretaking team for their 
thorough and regular cleaning of the school Please work with your child to educate them about: 

1)  Wearing a mask.  
2) Wearing a mask while riding the school bus 
3) Proper and regular hand washing  
4) Physical distancing.   

 

Dropping off items - ​We have been directed by Public Health to not have any items dropped off at the 
school.  Thank you for your support with the safety measure.  

BIkes, scooters, skateboards and rollerblades - ​Great to see many of our students and parents  being 
health and active by walking, riding , scootering, skateboarding and rollerblading.  To ensure the safety of 
everyone at Glad Park, please dismount and walk when you are on school property.   

Kiss and Ride safety reminders - ​When dropping off your child in the morning please remember the 
following:  

1) Children will exit the car onto the sidewalk. ​ DO NOT exit into the middle of the Kiss and Ride. 
2) Parents stay in your car.  
3) Drop your child off past the pylons.  
4) Children are not to cross between cars, cross at the crosswalk.  

http://www.oliverslabels.com/gladpark


 

 
UPCOMING DATES:  

Monthly Actions of Happiness -​ Attached and shared on EDSBY try the Monthly Actions of Happiness. 
The calendar includes actions you can take for a happier and kind world.   

NOVEMBER 
November 14th - Diwali (Diamond Day) 
November 16th - Virtual Graduation for our June 2020 Graduates  
November 19th - Report Cards go home electronically  
Novmeber 20th - Pink Shirt Day  
November 23rd - Virtual School Council  @ 6:30 pm link will be shared closer to the date  
 
 

 

 
 
 


